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    January 18, 2010 
 Our File No. 2090434 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 Re:  EB-2009-0259 – Burlington Hydro 2010 Rates 
 
We are counsel for the School Energy Coalition in this proceeding.  Due to the number of other 
OEB proceedings currently requiring attention, we have been unable to complete SEC’s final 
submissions in this matter in time to file them by the deadline today.  We respectfully request an 
extension in that deadline to the end of the day on Tuesday, January 19th. 

All of which is respectfully submitted. 

 
Yours very truly, 
JAY SHEPHERD P.C. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
 
cc: Bob Williams, SEC (email) 
 Wayne McNally, SEC (email) 
 Interested Parties (email) 
 


